
 

 

 
Our Ref  JP/KJ/RMO 
 
4th December 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

MADD Evening Showcase 
 
We are delighted to inform you that the MADD Evening Showcase has a new date, which will showcase the 
incredible work of our pupils.  This event will take place on Tuesday 17th December 2024 from 6.00pm to 
8.00pm at Wednesfield Academy.  We look forward to seeing as many parents and carers as possible at this 
celebration of our pupils’ creativity and hard work.  Tickets will be sold on the door with cash only, £3 per person. 
 
MADD Evening Details 
 
The MADD Evening is a highlight of the academic year, providing pupils with an opportunity to share their artistic 
and creative projects with family, friends, and the school community.  The evening will include performances, 
displays, and screenings of work across Music, Media, Art, Dance, and Drama, all produced by our talented 
students. 
 
Supporting Our Pupils 
 
We appreciate your support in encouraging your child to participate fully in this event.  For those pupils 
performing, showcasing artwork, or involved in technical support, their teachers will provide guidance on what 
they need to bring and when to arrive.  It’s a wonderful opportunity for pupils to display their talents and build 
their confidence in a supportive environment. 
 
Event Entry and Parking 
 
Entry to the MADD Evening is £3 per person cash only, and we welcome all parents to join us.  Please be aware 
that the visitor car parking on school grounds may be limited, so we recommend using the staff carpark, which 
is located at the other side of the school.  Entry to the event will be through the Pupil Entrance to school. 
 
Queries and Contact 
 
If you have any questions regarding the event, please feel free to contact the main office at 
postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk or call 01902 558222.  We are here to help with any queries you may 
have. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to a memorable evening with you and your child. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr Phillips 
Headteacher 
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